
Sisco: Report on January Studies 

 

Greetings dear brothers, may God continue to bless you greatly. Thanks to the lord my wife and I are 

very well, January 21 was my #25th birthday, I thank the Lord for allowing me to fulfill another year and 

be able to share with the brothers that date. My mother continues to recover very well, I thank you for 

your prayers my dear brothers. The brothers in the church are doing very well. This month we had the 

visit of our Brother Anthony Genton who accompanied us and gave us studies on January 23, 24, 25, it 

was very good for me and my wife to be able to serve our brother, God greatly bless his work. I continue 

to work in the homes of some brethren giving Bible studies and organizing early studies with new 

contacts, as well as continuing to study and develop material for future meetings in the church. I ask you 

to pray much for the work and for me, to continue with courage in this beautiful work. Thank you for 

your help, for me it is a great blessing. May the love of the Lord be with you I share photos of my 

activities and summary of them. 

 

On Saturday, January 14, I was with my brothers Wilson and Jesus giving a study, due to the instability of 

the city of Popayán our brothers went to Indiana last month, where they were received by their relatives 

who are established in Indianapolis. The brothers were able to find a local church nearby, thanks to the 

information provided by Brother Anthony during the days he accompanied us. It gives me great joy and 

tranquility that the brothers can gather and continue to grow in the Lord. 

 


